
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Sean Thuilliez, Chief of Police 

DATE October 5, 2021 

SUBJECT:  Motorola Radio Lease Agreement Resolution 
  

Background and Analysis:  

At its meeting on September 7, 2021, the City Council approved Phase II of the 

Beaumont Police Department's plan to migrate to the Riverside County Public Safety 

Enterprise Communication (PSEC) system.  Phase II includes entering into a lease 

agreement with the Motorola company for 125 radios.  62 of those radios will be 

portable handheld radios and the other 63 will be for the installation into department 

vehicles.   

 

The attached resolution will authorize the City Manager to execute this lease with the 

Motorola company on behalf of the City of Beaumont. 

Fiscal Impact: 

There is no fiscal impact for the signing of this Resolution. The fiscal impact related to 

the lease agreement with Motorola was established at the September 7, 2021, City 

Council meeting. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Waive the full reading and adopt by title only, “A Resolution of the City Council of 

the City of Beaumont to Confirm Determination of Need and Approval and 

Authorization of Lease Between City of Beaumont and Motorola Solutions, Inc.”  

Attachments: 

A. Resolution 


